
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 398-2507 
Adam.Sherr@CenturyLink.com

Adam L. Sherr 
Assistant General Counsel 
Regulatory Law  

January 7, 2021 

Via Web Portal

 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington  98503 

Re: CenturyLink Communications, LLC 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

I write on behalf of CenturyLink Communications, LLC (“CCLLC”) to provide courtesy notice 

of a new fictitious or “dba” name used in connection with branding of some of CCLLC’s 

services: 

Current name New name 

CenturyLink Communications, LLC dba 

CenturyLink 

CenturyLink Communications LLC dba 

Lumen Technologies Group 

A copy of the receipt showing the trade name registration that was filed with the Department of 

Revenue and a copy of the Department of Licensing listing showing the new trade name are 

attached.   

CCLLC will continue to operate both as an interexchange carrier and a competitive local 

exchange carrier.  We have filed appropriate changes to update CCLLC’s intrastate rate 

schedule.   

Apart from this branding change, there is no change to the corporate structure or ownership of 

CCLLC or its affiliates, and this will not impact the services being offered to CCLLC customers.  

We have notified our customers of this branding change.  You may learn more about the exciting 

changes at our company at www.lumen.com.   
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Of note, our affiliate Qwest Corporation dba CenturyLink QC will continue to offer and provide 

services to residential and small business customers under the CenturyLink brand.  Our services 

to large enterprise customers and governments will be provided under the Lumen brand. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Adam L. Sherr 

 
ALS/jga 

 

Enclosure 

 


